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Dear VA MIRC:

My family I struggling to provide appropriate integration in the
community, working hard to keep her out of the hospital as well as safe.
My daughter has epilepsy and mental health diagnosis.

I strongly support The Arc of Virginia's comments regarding "Phase 3"
Medicaid reforms that impact Virginians with intellectual and
developmental disabilities.  A copy of these comments can be found at the
following link:

Thank you,

Thank you,

Jodi Anderson-Jones

Jodi Anderson-Jones sent this message using the Capwiz慄C system on the
The Arc of Virginia Web site.  To learn more about The Arc of Virginia's
issues, please visit .
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